From: Kathryn Burns <kburns@astate.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 4:20 PM
To: Aldermen <Aldermen@jonesboro.org>
Cc: City Clerk <CityClerk@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Sidewalk ordinance

Dear City Council Members,

| am writing to respectfully ask that you don’t allow industrial developers to be exempt from putting in
sidewalks. They should be required to do that and not put that on the shoulders of taxpayers.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best,

Kathryn Burns

Department of Chemistry and Physics
kburns@astate.edu

(870) 972-3061




